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MEMORANDUM   

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education    

 

From:  Monifa B. McKnight, Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Financial Literacy Work Session (07-15-2021-01-G) 

 

 

During the Public Comments section of the agenda, Board members requested the following:  

 

In response to the public testimony advocating for financial literacy course offers for interested 

students, Board members requested the following:   

Question G 

Board members suggested that staff develop a work session for the Board regarding the Financial 

Literacy course and the various features of Finance Park. (Ms. Smondrowski, Mrs. O’Neill)  

Mrs. O’Neill also requested that staff incorporate information regarding this course  

and the new state graduation requirements:  How will these new graduation requirements interact 

with the school system’s graduation requirements? 

 

Response G 

 

Staff will prepare a Board work session that will include updates on the financial literacy course, 

various features of Finance Park, graduation requirements, and how additional financial literacy 

courses may impact new state graduation requirements. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Mrs. Niki T. Hazel, associate superintendent of curriculum 

and instructional programs, Office of Teaching, Learning, and Schools, at 240-740-3970,  

or via email. 
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Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Dr. Logan    

   Mr. Murphy 

   Mrs. Tarasuk 

   Ms. Webb 


